
Some Prayer Requests to Remember...
1. The work in Nauru to have visitors and grow numerically and spiritually
2. Refrigerated shipping container to buy and covert into a kitchen/bathroom.
3. Safety as we travel on furlough to report to churches.

Thank your again for your prayers and support, 
Bro Adam, Christie, Elijah, Titus and Gideon McGeorge
Your Missionaries to Nauru

McGeorge Prayer Letter October/November 2024
Dear Praying Friends,

Happy Thanksgiving from our family to yours! We have much to be thankful for and we’re 
glad to be able to spend the day with family in the US of A! This letter spans a couple of 
months and 7,169 miles from the Republic of Nauru to New Castle, Indiana

Preparing to Leave Nauru

We had a few projects to get done around the house before the Crafts arrived. We levelled ground, backfilled, put up forms and then 
mixed & poured concrete around the back of the house which was a huge job (over 30 square yards/meters). We’d been putting off for 
a while and were very glad when it was all done. Titus and Gideon were a huge help, so we will probably keep feeding them;) We set 
up scaffolding and  repainted some of the window trim and also put up guttering on the front of the house and ran PVC pipe to 
connect the gutter to the main water tank. It’s been dry, but should it rain again the water will hopefully end up in our tank which will 
be a blessing:)

We also got our new church sign mounted before we left.

Preparing to Leave Nauru

Gary and Karen Craft arrived on the 13th November and we hit ground running getting them a Nauruan Drivers License and bank 
account all set up. We showed them all around Nauru and enjoyed getting to know them before we flew out on the 20th of November.

Travel - are we there yet?

We flew to Australia and spent 6 days with my family and flew down to Sydney on a Tuesday and onto Honolulu, Hawaii arriving in 
the morning to start our full second Tuesday! How many Tuesdays did your week have!?;) Wednesday we flew to Las Vegas and onto 
Indianapolis and got in at 1am Thanksgiving day. After some sleep we spent Thanksgiving with family and were so glad to be home for 
it. 

We have been settling in well and slowly getting over jet lag, and enjoying catching up with friends and family and our home church 
family. Thank you to those who prayed for the Craft’s arrival our safe travels back to the States, we appreciate it and look forward to 
reporting to churches face to face during our furlough. Our new cell numbers for this furlough are (765) 518-1421 for Adam and 
(765) 518-1401 for Christie.


